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August 23, 2022 

Mr. Larry Walther 

Cabinet Secretary 

Department of Finance and Administration 

1509 West 7
th

 Street

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203 

RE:  FY23 Restricted Reserve Funds Transfer Request 

Dear Secretary Walther: 

The Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment (E&E) respectfully requests 

$1,000,000.00 from the Restricted Reserve Fund to be used for the Used Tire Recycling and 

Accountability Act Program, Ark. Code. Ann. § 8-9-405, payable from a cash appropriation.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request and feel free to contact me or my staff if you 

require any additional information.  

Sincerely, 

Becky W. Keogh 

Cabinet Secretary 
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